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Dear Sir / Madam 

Bushey Village Parking Consultation 

Hertsmere Borough Council is currently seeking the views on the parking proposal shown on the attached 

plan. This follows the initial consultation we carried out in June 2021 as part of the Bushey Village parking 

scheme. 

During the initial consultation exercise, consultees were asked whether they would support the principle of 

some form of parking controls in their road. The purpose of this letter is to inform you of the results of the 

consultation and also advise you on the process moving forward from here. Overall result for the proposed 

area in Bushey Village voted as follows: 

70% in favour of having parking controls; 25% not in support of some form of parking controls. In total, 274 

responses were received giving a response rate in the region of 45%. A breakdown of the results for each 

road can be found on our website at   Parking Consultations - Hertsmere Borough Council.  

In light of these findings, we have balanced the needs of the residents with road safety and parking demands 

with the areas concerned. The council is now commencing a new consultation to ascertain views and wishes 

of residents regarding the possible introduction of new parking controls in parts of Bushey Village that are 

affected. Indicative proposals for a new parking scheme have been shown on the attached plan. (Street by 

street view is also available on our website). 

We are fully aware that parking directly affects local businesses and service providers and whilst we aim to 

give priority to residents for on-street parking spaces through controlled parking, we are keen to develop 

proposals which will not be detrimental to your business. 

What happens next? 

A simple questionnaire is attached for your feedback. Please complete the questionnaire and return it to us in 

the free post envelope provided (NO STAMP REQUIRED). Please send in your response by 19th November 

2021. 

Based on the feedback from the consultation, the council will decide whether or not to develop detailed 

proposals to control parking in Bushey Village, to address identified problems and move to formally advertise 

a formal intension to make a Traffic Regulation Order (TRO) to implement a new scheme. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Tunde Ogunro 
Traffic Engineer 

https://www.hertsmere.gov.uk/Transport-Streets-and-Parking/Parking-consultation-and-Traffic-Orders/Proposed-new-parking-schemes.aspx


 
 


